

To: Select Board

From: Peaked Hill Pastures RFP Committee

Date: December 8, 2023

RE: Peaked Hill Pastures RFP Update

Dear Select Board,

The Peaked Hill Pastures RFP Committee is happy to report that an RFP draft has been finished and is ready for review.

In addition to the RFP draft, the Committee is submitting some questions which it seeks guidance from the Select Board on how to proceed. The Committee voted at their meeting today (December 8, 2023) to request a joint meeting with the Select Board at the earliest possible convenience. The Committee does not believe a discussion will be lengthy and would like to be included on the December 14th agenda if at all possible.

Thank you,

Peaked Hill Pastures RFP Committee